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AMAIUBA

DISTAICT MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE DISTRICT DEVELOPMENT MODEL (ONE PLAN/ONE
BUDGET)

Notice is hereby been given that Amajuba District Municipality has approved the
District Development Model {One Plan/One Budget) on the 14% of December 2022
under resolution number DDMPH 03:14/12/2022

Members of the public interested in viewing the Amajuba District Development Model
(One Plan/One Budget) can request information from the Amajuba District Municipality
located at Amajuba Building, Main Street, B9356 Madadeni, Section 1.

Alternatively, copies of the plan can be accessed from the following website:
www.amajuba.qov.za

Enquiries:
Mr S. Nzuza
Telephone: 034 329 7200

Email: simphiwen@amajuba.gov.za
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P. M. Mangele

Acting Municipal Manager



